
Deer Ridge CIP Project update 2024-02-26 

After a lengthy delay of the delivery of the electric meter pedestal, the meter arrived the first week of 

February. City staff finished the trench work in preparation for the installation of the meter and 

transformer.  Unfortunately, PG&E did not approve the work done by staff and will request for a variance 

on the City's behalf.  This approval process can take between 6-8 weeks.  No further work can be 

performed until this variance is approved by PG&E. 


